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Open Afternoon


Thank you to all the parents who joined us on our open afternoon on Thursday 6th December. There was great turnout and I hope you found it valuable getting to look around the classroom and see your child’s class books.  





Straw and Order





The children have been practising hard for our production tomorrow, Wednesday 20th Dec of ‘Straw and Order.  We are looking forward to performing for family and friends.  Pupils should be back in school for 6.20pm and the performance will start at 6.45pm.  We still have some hot chocolate reindeers for sale and these will be available to purchase on the night.  There will also be a donation box at the entrance, with all proceeds going towards Newry Hospice.  Thank you!





It’s hard to believe that this is our last newsletter of 2017.  It’s been a busy December!!  Apart from our newsletters, please remember to keep up to date via our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.dromoreroadps.com" �www.dromoreroadps.com� and download our school app.





New Enrolment 2018/19


Application forms are now available for download or can be collected from the school office if you prefer.  These will need to be returned to the first preference primary school before 12 noon on 10th January 2018.  We would appreciate if you would pass this information on to any parents who are thinking of enrolling their child in September 2018.  Thank you.








Newry High Taster Day


On Monday 4th December, the Year 6 and 7 children had a fun filled day at Newry High School for their Taster Day.  They got to participate in a PE lesson, make key rings in Technology, learn about Kenya in Geography and complete experiments in Science!  It was also lovely to be shown around the school by two of our ex-pupils, Ben Mc Coy and Reuben Hughes.





Burns Soccer School


Burns Soccer School will run a 10 week programme for P1-7 starting Friday 19th January.  The cost will be £30, payable upfront and numbers for both the P1-3 and P4-7 groups are limited to 20 children.  Permission slips will go out in the new year.





School Christmas Dinner





Thank you to the kitchen staff and dining room assistants for providing us with a super Christmas Dinner, on Thursday 7th December.  Staff and pupils got into the spirit of Christmas wearing their festive jumpers and there was a real celebratory atmosphere, with Christmas crackers on the tables.








Annual Report


The annual report for 2016/17 is available to view on the school website.  Copies can also be obtained from the school office.





Christmas Hampers


A big thank you to all who contributed items for the PTA's Christmas Hampers and purchased tickets.   The draw will take place on the night of our performance.  If you still want to purchase tickets, these can be purchased on Wednesday night.








Y1/2


It has been a busy month for P1/2 and we’d like to thank O’Hare’s bakery, Warrenpoint Fire Station, Warrenpoint Library and Around a Pound for helping us with our topic ‘People Who Help Us’.





Unique Reindeer ‘Thank You’ magical treat





Scholastic Book Fair


The Scholastic Book Fair was in school from Monday 4th December to Thursday 7th December.  Thank you to all who purchased books and the helped us raise £270.62.


This provided the school with commission which we used to buy Accelerated Reader books for the library.  





Sleeping Beauty


On Friday 8th December, the whole school braved the snow to travel to Armagh Market Place Theatre to watch Sleeping Beauty. The children cheered and booed along with the characters and joined in the singing competition.  A great day’s fun!!





Dress Down Day


As in previous years, Thursday 21st will be a non-uniform day.  School will finish at 12 noon.  Please note the school reopens on Friday 5th January at 9 am for the pupils but staff have a training day on Thursday 4th January 2018.








The Governors and staff at Dromore Road Primary School would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year!  









